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Mrs Frances Guppy, Executive Head Teacher.
Mr Paul Melling, Assistant Head Teacher.
Mrs Kate Middleton, Assistant Head Teacher.


5th December 2016

Dear Parents  
As many of you will be aware we are part of Plymouth CAST.  This academy trust includes all the Catholic schools within the Plymouth diocese.  A number of schools within the Trust received   Ofsted inspections in October and then following on from this the Academy organisation and Board were part of a focussed review.   We have received a letter from our Bishop Mark which explains some of the outcomes from the central review. You will find a copy of this letter attached.
As a school we will be receiving our own Ofsted inspection in the period between January and July as Ofsted have indicated that all CAST schools will be inspected this academic year.  The Governors will be forwarding more information regarding our school.  
Kind regards


Mrs Frances Guppy
Executive Headteacher


Living, loving and learning with God

Lyme Road, Axminster, Devon EX13 5BE. Telephone 01297 32785
E-Mail: admin@stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk   
Website: www.stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk
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